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Carmichael Primary School Newsletter 

Week Beginning 4 February 2019 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Bingo Night! 
We are hosting a Bingo Night in the school on Thursday 21 March – please see the attached 
flyer for full details and an opportunity to order your tickets. All support for this event is 
greatly appreciated. There will be a tombola at the event too – any donations will be 
gratefully received and should be handed in to the school office anytime from now. This was 
a superb fundraiser for our school last year, we hope this year will be as successful. 
 
Credit Union 
Credit Union collections will be on Thursday until further notice. Collections will take place 
this week – Thursday 7 February. 
 
After School Club – Multi-Sports 
I have received confirmation about the after school clubs we will be running this term – these 
are starting this week for the children in P1-4. The details are as follows: 
 
Block 1 Primary 4-7 
Thursday 3-4pm 
7.2.19 
21.2.19 
28.2.19 
 
Block 2 Primary 1-3 
Thursday 3-4pm 
7.3.19 
14.3.19 
21.3.19 
 
Thursday was the only available evening the coach had – hopefully this will suit enough 
children to make the club worthwhile. There will be no cost to the children for the club, 
children should ensure they have a water bottle and, if required, a snack to eat once the club 
has finished – there will be no break for snacks from 3-4pm. As previously intimated all 
children will leave via the side door. 
 
Please complete the slip attached at the end of the newsletter to indicate whether your child 
will be attending the after school club and return to the school. 
 
 

Carmichael Primary School Vision  
In Carmichael Primary School our vision is to create a safe and nurturing 

environment which encourages independence and resilience, inspiring 

pupils to reach their full potential. 
 

Our 
School 
Values 

Safe Achieving Successful 
Happy   

Confident Respectful 
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Small Schools’ Cross Country 
The date for the Small Schools’ Cross Country event was released yesterday. It will take 
place at Lanark Race Course on Thursday 7 March (oh no it won’t, I hear you say!) We have 
been unlucky with the weather several times at this time of year but fingers crossed it will go 
ahead as planned. We will be taking all children from P4-7  - we look forward to giving this 
our best shot once again. EV5 permission forms will be sent home in due course. Please 
note sports kits will not be sent home; instead children can come to school in uniform, 
change into the kits at school then change out of the dirty kits on return, back into school 
uniform.  
 
As always should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 
Elizabeth Steele 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for the Diary: 
 

Date School Events 

11.2.19 School Holiday 

12.2.19 School Holiday 

13.2.19 In-service Day – Pupils do not attend 

20.2.19 Tennis After School Club P4-7 

27.2.19 Tennis After School Club P4-7 

6.3.19 Tennis After School Club P4-7 

7.3.19 Lockerbie Meeting for Parents Time TBC 

13.3.19 Tennis After School Club P4-7 

20.3.19 Tennis After School Club P4-7 

26.3.19 Parent Council 6.30pm 

27.3.19 Tennis After School Club P4-7 

29.3.19 School Closes 2.30pm 

27.3.19 Lockerbie Manor Residential 

19.4.19 Good Friday – School Closed 

22.4.19 Easter Monday – School Closed 

21.6.19 Summer Celebration 1.30pm 

 
 

After School Club – Multi-Sports 
 
I hereby give permission for my child ___________________________ Primary ______ 
 
To attend the after school club on the dates outlined in the newsletter.  
 
I am aware they will require to be collected at 4pm from the school. 
 
 
 
Signed ______________________________________________________ Date ________ 
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Please return this slip to the school office. 
 

 
 
 
  


